
 

 

Our Ref : DK/PA/2313-4                                                                                               
 

7th September 2022 
F.A.O Duty Planner  
Development Management 
Regeneration and Planning 
London Borough of Camden 
Town Hall 
Judd Street 
London 
WC1H 9JE  
 
Dear Sir or Madam,  
 
Re:  63 Rosslyn Hill -  NW3 5UQ – Proposed Garden Building  
 
We have the pleasure in submitting an application in relation to the above mentioned proposal   
 
We trust that you have all of the information required to consider our application – however, please do not 
hesitate to contact us, if you do have any queries 
 
Yours sincerely,   
 
 
 
 

 
David Kavanagh  
 
Senior Architectural Designer 

 

 


